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October 9, 1998

Mr. Ray Kowal

Production Engineer
Anderson Exploration Ltd.
1600, 324 Eighth Avenue SW
Calgary AB T2P 225

Dear Mr. Kowal:
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D. Krezanowski

G. Farr

S. Chicorelli

RE: APPLICATION TO AMEND WATERFLOOD APPROVAL
EAST EAGLE UNIT NO. 1

This refers to your application dated September 21, 1998, wherein you requested an amendment
to the waterflood pressure maintenance scheme approval in the subject Unit.

Waterflood in the East Eagle Unit No. 1 has been moderately successful. Your request to
complete the well Home Unit Eagle A7-23-84-18 W6M (WA 10751), bottom hole location 10-
23-84-18 W6M, as a water injection well in the Belloy-Kiskatinaw to effectively sweep the
reservoir to recover bypassed oil in the Unit is considered appropriate. Therefore, we wish to
advise that your application to convert the well A7-23 to water injection service is hereby

approved.

Yours sincgiely,

e

B. van Oort, P. Eng.
Director
Subsurface Administration
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